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Dr. Maritza Manrique-Kiniry Joins Dosher Medical-Women’s Health  
 

SOUTHPORT— Dosher welcomes Maritza Manrique-Kiniry, MD, a board-certified 

Gynecologist who has joined Dosher’s women’s health practice in Southport.  

 

Dr. Manrique-Kiniry graduated from UMDNJ-New Jersey Medical School and completed her 

residency at St. Luke’s Hospital in Bethlehem, Pennsylvania. Before joining Dosher, Dr. 

Manrique-Kiniry worked as a women’s health physician at MUSC Health, in Lancaster, SC and 

at Mercy Hospital in Carthage, MO.   

 

Dr. Manrique-Kiniry will work at Dosher’s women’s health practice, alongside Dr. Hilaman, as 

he plans to retire from gynecology in the coming months. Dr. Hilaman will remain as CEO and 

Chief Medical Officer at Dosher Memorial Hospital and continue practice in the Wound Center.  

 

Dr. Manrique-Kiniry is currently accepting new patients.  An appointment can be booked by 

calling 910-457-9292.   

 

Dosher Medical-Women’s Health is one of eight healthcare clinics that Dosher operates in 

Southern Brunswick County.  Find our more at www.Dosher.org/Clinics   

 

Editor’s note:   Photo on p. 2 



 

 

Maritza Manrique-Kiniry, MD, of Dosher Medical-Women’s Health  
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